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The Provincial Growth and Development Strategy (PGDS), which provides a long-term vision 
and strategy for the growth and development of the Province, was developed in consultation 
with the organized structures of government, business, labour and civil society. The PGDS is a 
product of and belongs to the people of KwaZulu-Natal.  
 
The Provincial Executive Council mandated the Provincial Planning Commission (PPC) to 
review the PGDS every 5 years. The PPC undertook a consultative review in 2016 with valuable 
contributions from stakeholders.  With the 5 years of the PGDS 2016 nearing its end, the PPC 
is currently conducting a review of the PGDS and stakeholders are encouraged to provide their 
insights and contributions to add value and enrich the review of the PGDS. 
 
Relevant documentation and a draft for consultation are available on the Provincial Planning 
Commission website: www.kznppc.gov.za.   
 
Inputs can be provided via the Online Form (https://bit.ly/3oDyffS) on the Provincial Planning 
Commission website or email you inputs to PGDSREVIEW@kznpremier.gov.za 
 

Join the Conversation and Let's Grow KwaZulu-Natal Together #PGDSReview2021 


